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DEPARTMENT OF ARTS AND CULTURE
NO. 617 03 JUNE 2016

an agency of the
Deparunent of Arts and Culture

The South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA) wishes to notify you of
Provisional Protection of the Lutheran Church, Gold Museum and the Dutch
Embassy building, Erf No. 9245, in terms of Section 29 of the National Heritage
Resources Act, No. 25 of 1999. The Provisional Protection is from the 15th October
2015 until the 15th October 2017.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za






